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India Tales presents the very best of
Kiplings short stories. His vignettes of life
in British India give vivid insights into
Anglo-India at work and play, and into the
character of the Indians themselves. Witty,
wry, sometimes cynical, these tales with
their brevity and concentration of effect are
landmarks in the history of the short story
as an art-form. Politics, the Raj, and the life
of the common soldier are some of the
familiar themes associated with Kipling,
but these stories also reflect the more
unexpected aspects of Kiplings character
and the different influences of the
contrasting countries--India, America and
England--in which he lived.
His
progressive portrayal of women, his
interest in supernatural and religious
experiences, his understanding of the
processes of mental and spiritual
breakdown, and the curative powers of art,
are all revealed in this fascinating
perspective of a great writer.
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